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16.07.2024: Egor Litvinenko with premiere at the RedBull Ring 

The participants traveled to Spielberg in Austria for the third event of the Porsche 

Sports Cup Germany. A total of 36 drivers competed in the strongest class, the GT3 

category. Also taking part was 19-year-old Egor Litvinenko, who is competing in the 

GT3 class in his rookie season this year. The Austrian RedBull Ring was also completely 

new to Egor. He has already contested several races in Europe in the GT4 class in 

two seasons. However, the RedBull Ring had never been part of that. 

Egor's inexperience was also noticeable in qualifying. Despite some great sector 

times, he was unable to put a perfect flying lap on the track. P20 was a 

disappointing result. However, Egor's entire team did not let this get them down and 

worked on an optimized set-up for the races. Egor constantly studied the OnBoard 

videos to improve his line and worked with his engineer on his driving style. 

With success! In the second race, Egor got off to the worst possible start, as a vehicle 

in the row in front of him was struggling with a defect. But then he put everything he 

had planned into practice and delivered a flawless race. 15th place was the reward 

for his hard work.  

Jasmin Mekisch, the chief race engineer at Allied Racing, commented on Egor's 

weekend as follows: “Egor had a very difficult weekend. We had the potential to 

finish in the top 10 in qualifying, but we just couldn't get it on the track. In the races, 

we had to avoid damaging the car in the middle of the field and still take enough 

risks to get to the front. He did that brilliantly. Sometimes even a midfield finish can 

be a success!” 

With a little break, the second half of the Porsche Sports Cup season starts on August 

10 and 11 in Oschersleben. Egor is currently in 12th place overall in the GT3 class. The 

top 10 is still within reach as a goal for the year. 
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